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Paragraph 3.16 

“The implementation costs for the food waste service change for East 

Herts are anticipated to be in the region of circa £150k for one-off 

revenue implementation costs. Circa £400k for initial capital costs and 

circa £1.5m ongoing revenue costs associated with the collection. As 

with the mid-contract change for the introduction of chargeable 

garden waste services in East Herts it is anticipated that the 

introduction of a separate weekly food collection service later than the 

start of the contract (should the Government push back the date 

further) will significantly increase the price of the service putting 

further pressure on the EHC Medium Term Financial Plan (MTFP). 

From the experience of the garden waste service this has resulted in 

costs which are over 54% higher for East Herts than the original tender 

price.  It is therefore recommended to provide a separate weekly food 

collection service early in the contract alongside a 3 weekly residual 

bin collection service.” 
 


